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Raszka Shelley

From: cindy <cewinaz@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:08 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Keep Wolves Listed as Endangered

Dear Ms. Raszka, 

  

Please do your best to keep these beautiful and integral animals on the endangered species list.  These 

animals belong to all Americans and we are all entitled to see them running free in the wild.  There are 

alternative ways of taking care of farmer's animals that do not include the annihilation of another species. 

  

Thank you so much for your time and your compassion. 

  

Cynthia Wallace 

cewinaz@Hotmail.com 

602-793-6000  


